Asian Heritage Month 
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On Wednesday May 7th 2008 from 6pm to 9pm Halton Regional Police Service and our many community partners are honoured to host our Asian Heritage Month Celebration at the Halton Regional Police Service Headquarters- Auditorium (1151 Bronte Road, Oakville). 

This family event is intended to celebrate Canada’s Asian Heritage through the Asian Culture. There will be a formal ceremony, refreshments as well as the opportunity for the public to casually experience Asian photo exhibits, artwork, cultural pavilions, dance and entertainment. There will also be many goods celebrating the rich Asian culture for the public to purchase.

The event includes many partnerships such as Halton Multicultural Council, Halton District School Board, Halton Catholic District School Board, Taipei Economic and Cultural Office in Toronto as well as many of our local Asian community groups. 

Asian Heritage Month offers all citizens in Halton and surrounding area an opportunity to learn more about the history of Asian Canadians and to celebrate their contributions to the growth and prosperity in the Region of Halton. We hope to join together to recognize our vibrant Asian community and encourage its growth and development.

Business Vendors:

-We are giving local Asian businesses an opportunity to join in this wonderful venture. You are invited to set up a booth at the event and to share your culture with the community. It provides you with the opportunity to sell your products and to provide more information about your business. You will keep all the profits earned at that event. 

-There is a $25 booth fee, with 100% of the money going to a local charity.  You must be set up by 5:45pm and the event runs until 9pm. 

-You are welcome to bring business cards and pamphlets to advertise your business.

We require a commitment as soon as possible as we only have a few booths left available. 

-Confirm with us SOON 

Food Vendors:

-We are giving local Asian Restaurants the opportunity to join in this wonderful venture and celebrate the rich Asian culture. You are invited to attend our event, set up a ‘station’ and sell your tasty dishes to the public. It will also enable you to advertise your business. There will be other restaurants also offering a variety of dishes. 

-You must be set up by 5pm and the event runs until 9pm.

-The public will be offered a ‘passport’ which they purchase for $10. It will allow them to purchase dishes at any of the stations. Each dish is approximately $2.50 each. 

-There will be a small bowl which each business will place their food into. 

-Therefore, we are requesting you provide dishes which people can taste that equals to approximately $2.50 each. 

- A good idea is to bring a specialty dish which reflects your restaurant and promote that to the public.

-Keep in mind, there will be many vegetarian people at the event as well. 

-Each restaurant will receive the money it earns throughout the evening. 

-You are required to provide your own dishes/heating plates to keep your food warm.

-You are welcome to bring business cards and pamphlets to advertise your business.

-Confirm with us SOON

-We also need confirmation of which dish you will serve, so we can try to avoid duplication by another restaurant.

** Contact PC Jasvir Sanghera @ 905-825-4747x5117**

Halton Regional Police Service, 1151 Bronte Road, Oakville, Ontario L6M 3L1

